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 POPAI introduces a set of guidelines designed to help facilitate system interoperability for digital signage systems as the digital signage industry continues to grow with a multitude of retail and other out-of-home applications. 

"This standard is the first of a group of comprehensive POPAI standards to address the need for interoperability between different providers of Digital Signage systems. The core objective is to establish a foundation or baseline of performance and behavior that all standard signage systems will follow," says Dick Blatt, POPAI President and CEO. 

"The business case is clear- fewer projects with wasted efforts and lower barriers to adoption of standardized systems. All suppliers are encouraged to exceed the standard, each with their own blend of performance and innovation.” 

The Standards were developed by POPAI’s Digital Standards Sub-Committee which includes more than 30 member firms representing the world’s leading digital signage companies. 

Companies that agree to the standards may identify themselves through the use of a POPAI compliance logo. The digital standards are available 
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